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CU joins OU board of regents

Gov. David Walters on May 28 signed legislation
transferring Cameron University from the Board
of Regents for Oklahoma Agricultural and Me-
chanical Colleges and placing it under the board
that governs the University of Oklahoma.

Walters did the ceremonial signing on stage at
University Theater before a standing room only
audience of approximately 500. He and his wife,
Rhonda, flew by helicopter to Lawton despite a
busy schedule on the next-to-last day of the legis-
lative session.

The state legislature on May 21 passed the legis-
lation. The new alliance becomes effective June 1.
Walters said he was signing the bill in memory of
the late Dr. Vic Williams, OU regent from Lawton
whose dream was to unite the schools under the
same board. Williams died recently in an accident.

Walters said of Williams, "I know he is here with
us on stage in spirit." He asked Cheryn Williams,
the widow of the late regent, to join him at the desk
when he signed the bill.

Both CU President Don Davis and OU President Richard Van
Horn expressed elation.
"We know it is a good fit. We are proud to be a partoer," Davis
said.
Van Horn said:
"We are pleased and delighted that OU and Cameron can have
this new partnership.”

Davis said that advantages of the academic marriage include
mutual ties in research and in the ficlds of law, technology,
business, and health care education. The University of Oklahoma
includes the Norman campus and the health sciences center in
Oklahoma. Cameron’s strong pre-med, pre-pharmacy, and nurs-
ing programs will benefit, Davis said.

Van Horn said he hopes to move soon to help Cameron
develop a masters program in nursing, He predicted faculty
exchanges and joint activities at Fort Sill, where both schools are
already offering courses. He also predicted joint activities in
Southwest Oklahoma in fine arts, science, and research.

Gov. Walters signs the OU/CU iegislative bill. From the left; Dr. Don

Davis, Dr. Chris Purcell, executive secretary of the OU board of regents,
Cheryn Williams and Dr. Richard Van Horn, OU president. Photo by
Randy Stotler, courtesy of the Lawton Constitution.
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Davis said the agricultural program will remain strong at
Cameron, and that there will be no name change.

“This will always be Cameron as far as 'm concerned," he said.

He added that Cameron, since it was founded in 1908 as
Cameron State School of Agriculture, has always changed to
meet the changing needs of Southwest Oklahoma.

Today the student body is a diverse ethnic mix, and many
students have jobs in the work force. Cameron, with its Qutreach
programs, flexible class schedules, Business Research Center,
Fire Support Models and Simulations Institute, and fully auto-
mated library, has been on the cutting edge of educational
innovation in Oklahoma.

The original move to make the change in regents was initiated
by Rep. Sid Hudson, D-Lawton; Rep. Jim Glover, D-Elgin; and
Rep. Loyd Benson, D-Frederick. Glover is House speaker pro
tem and Benson is the majority floor leader.

The bill was authored by Rep. Don McCorkell, D-Tulsa, and
Sen. Penny Williams, D-Tulsa.




CU wins Lone Star golf, baseball titles
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Tres Newton prepares to swing.

By Hank Bradley

Cameron’s 1991-1992 golf and
baseball teams won Lone Star Confer-
ence championships, and walked away
with a number of individual conference
honors.

Five golfers and six baseball players
were recognized on all-conference
teams. The baseball team dominated
the all-LSC squad with six of the 15
players, as well as Player, Coach. and
Player of the Year honors.

Jerry Hrnciar’s perennially powerful
golfers ran away with a 17-stroke victory
at the LSC Tournament played April 22
at the Trophy Club in Roanoke, Texas.
It was CU’s third conference golf title
in four years of LSC competition.

Hraciar said:

"T knew this team had talent all year.
We were just slow getting started. John
Glenn and Dustin Wigington sealed it
for us. They were the first ones in on
the last day and posted a 72 and a 74.
Once I saw their scores I knew there
wasn’t anyone who could catch us."

The baseball team, under ninth-year

coach Ron Ihler, swept a three-game
series from Abilene Christian at
McCord Field on May 1-2 to win the
LSC title. LSC schools participating in
baseball include Abilene Christian,
Central Oklahoma, and Eastern New
Mexico.

Ihler said the single game May 1 was
the big one. With pitching ace Dennis
Milius on the mound, the Aggies held
on for an 8-5 win. They won the title
with a 5-3 decision in the next day’s
opener and completed the sweep with a
6-1 victory.

The golfers began the spring nation-
ally ranked but stumbled somewhat,
failing to finish ahead of ACU in two
other times before the LSC tourney.

The baseball team spent two weeks in
the national rankings early in the season
but dropped a three-game series at
ACU in late March. But the team won
10 of its last 12 LSC games, including
the season-ending series. The LSC
champion does not earn an automatic
playoff bid in either sport, and both
Cameron teams fell short of bids to

national playoffs.

Individual honors included:

Senior Tres Newton, sophomore
Mike O’Connell, and freshman Rosg
Parmley finished in the top five at the
LSC tournament to earn first team all-
league honors. Senior David Stewart
and junior John Glenn earned second-
team with top 10 finishes. Newton was
invited to compete as a medalist at the
NCAA Division II championships in
Spartanburg, S.C.

Baseball junior catcher Tyler Wil-
liams , who led the league with 17 home
runs and 52 RBI, was named LSC
Player of the Year. Junior left-hander
Dennis Milius, who led the league in
wins with 10 was Pitcher of the Year.
Ron Ihler was named Coach of the
Year.

Others selected on the conference
baseball first team were Chris
DeClerck, senior first baseman; T.J.
Gusso, freshman second baseman;
Diego Hernandez, senior shortstop, and
Eagle Fixico, senior outficlder. Milius
and Williams were first-team selection
on the All-South Central region team.

LSC Pitcher of the Year, Dennis Milius throws one
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Join the CUAA

The board of directors of the Cameron University Alumni Association invites you to join a special group of friends, graduates
. and former students who share the history and traditions of Cameron. Through its mission of education, Cameron has made an
impact in the community of Southwest Oklahoma and in communities around the world. The alumni association provides a link to
the university for those who share in Cameron's mission.

Whether you are a graduate, former student or friend of Cameron, the CUAA is a way to keep in touch and at the same time,
have the satisfaction of knowing that you are supporting programs and activities designed to mutually benefit the association, its
members and Cameron University. Benefits include receipt of the quarterly alumni newsletter, voting privileges, selected discounts
for campus events, car rental discounts, library privileges, and most importantly a way of displaying your pride, affiliation and
responsibility to give something back to an institution that has provided guidance, inspiration and knowledge to thousands of
individuals for over eighty years. Membership dues also help support the distinguished alumni awards, reunion and homecoming
events, alumni scholarship fund and alumni publications.

CAMERON UNIVERSITY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM

(Please fill out and return regardless of whether you are making payment of dues so that we can update our files.)

Check one: Graduate Former Student Friend CU Faculty/Staff
Full Name Cameron Activities, Sports, Scholarships & Honors

Title (Mr., Mrs., Ms., etc)
Maiden Name (If Applicable)

Address
Current Activities, Honors, Etc. For Alumni News
Home phone # SS#
Birthdate Sex Race
Occupation/Title
Employer's Name If spouse attended Cameron, list full name (including name

while at Cameron if different), S.5.#, graduate year and
degrees from Cameron or years attended:

CU Degrees/Mjrs/Yr Graduated or Attended

ACTIVE MEMBERSHIP/GIFTS

YES, I want to become an active member of the Cameron University Alumni Association. In order to develop activities and services

Enclosed is my payment for MEMBERSHIP., that will best serve our alumni, we need to
(Annual memberships expire as of September 30 each year. Payments received after know your interests. Please check areas
June 1 will run through September 30 of the following year.) that would be of interest to you:
Alumni Newsletter
Annual membership $20.00 Lifetime membership $200.00 Reunions
Assisting with student recruitment

All new members will receive a decal.
If you are renewing and need a new decal, please check here.

Homecoming Activities
Alumni Directory for purchase
Attending lectures, workshops,

GIFTS etc. on CU campus
In addition, I wish to support Cameron University in the following mannes: Assisting with Career Develop-
ment and Job Placement
Donation to Cameron Alumni Association 3
Other:
Donation to Cameron University Foundation $

If you wish, you may specify a school or department for Foundation Gifts.
Checks payable to: Cameron University Alumni Association for dues and Association
gifts; Cameron University Foundation for Foundation gifts.

Please allow 2-3 weeks for receipt of membership card. Return to: Cameron University Office of Alumni Relations, 2800 West Gore, Lawton, OK 73505-6377




If alummi received more than one
degree from Cameron, they are
listed under the year of their most
recent degree. Those who at-
tended but did not graduate are
listedunder the lastyear they were
at Cameron; or in some cases, the
class year when they would have
graduated.

1920s - Aldine Brace Cash isretired and
lives in Santa Rosa, Calif.

1925 - Doris J. Albright Drewis a home-
maker in Jefferson City, Mo.

1935 - Claude S. Crawford is retired
from Civil Service and livesin Lawton. He
is a volunteer for mobile meals, assists
with elderly day care and is a member of
Kiwanis. James W. Park retired from the
U.S. Department of Agriculture Soil Con-
servation Service in 1966 after 30 years of
service. He served in the military during
World War Il and was a prisoner of war in
Germany. He is living in Burkburnett,
Texas.

1936 - Herbert S. Orris aretired medical
doctor. He was one of the founders of
Doctors’ Hospital in Tulsa and served on
its board. He is president of the Doctors’
Hospital Foundation. He has also been
active in numerous civic organizations
and clubs. He was a member of the 99th
Division in World War II and received
honorsincluding the Silver Star and Bronze
Star. Last spring, he received the Zeus
Award in Inola. The award is given to a
person who has given unselfishly to ben-
efit others.

1938 - Ruth Shaw Roberson lives in
Lawton and is a retired English teacher.
She writes the newsletter for Comanche
County Retired Teachers and for the se-
nior adult group at First Baptist Church.
She enjoys writing poetry.

1942 - Asa J. Ikard has retired in Okla-
homa City.

1947 - Al R. Thomas lives in Walters and
farms in Cotton and Comanche counties.
He served as a Cotton County commis-
sioner from 1981 to 1991. He was in the
Navy during World War II and for 25
years worked with safety programs and
insurance claims in Oklahoma and across
the country.

1948 - Boyd D. Ash has retired in
Chickasha. The First Presbyterian Church
in Chickasha honored him in December
on his retirement after a ministry which
began in 1947. He and his wife have
traveled widelyin the United States and in
Europe. The Rev. Ash has worked for
the Church of Scotland as an interim
minister and hasspent 15 years asateacher
in public education. He played the role of
a dentist in the television series "Paper
Moon." He has served on the faculty of
the Wimberly School of Religion and
Church Vocations at Oklahoma City
University.

1952 - Anna Marie Glennan Wilsonis an
accountant and partner for D&J Hard-
ware and Building Supply in Lone Grove.
She is president of the board of directors
of the Lone Grove Chamber of Com-
merce and writes a cooking column called
"Granny’s Kitchen" for the Lone Grove
Ledger. Shelived in Vermont for 14years
before returning to Oklahoma in 1970.

1956 - Glenn H. Sullivan is a civil
engineer and president of Glenn Sullivan
& Associates, Inc. in Norman.

1961 - Randy Collier is an investigative
reporter for The Arizona Republic in
Phoenix and is a three-time nominee for
the Pulitzer Prize. He was onthe Cameron
campus in April as a speaker for Cameron’s
sixth annual Communigations Day.
Weldon K. Davis is assistant principal at
U.S. Grant High School in the Oklahoma
Cityarea. He wasa counselor and teacher
for the Lawton Public Schools from 1964

to 1980 before becoming the president of

the Oklahoma Education Association for
6 years.

1963 - Andrew Buich Forgione is vice
president for Emrick’s-Hodges Van and
Storage in Oklahoma City. His wife
Doris J. Stuart Forgione, is a Cam@r()r;
alumna.

1968 - Karen Hastings Lamude lives in
Ellicott City, Md.

1970 - Edwin Gonzales-Santin is a se-
nior researcher directing American In-
dian projects for the school of social work
at Arizona State University and is a pro-
fessor at Humboldt State University. He
livesin Tempe. Jackie Kenmore is teach-
ing high school English in Mangum. She
has 20 years of teaching experience in-
cluding 5 years at Western Oklahoma
State College. Oscar L. Shuler has re-
tired in Queen Creek, Ariz.

1971 - Richard W. Allen is vice president
and general manager of Affiliated Van
Lines in Lawton. He is immediate past
president of the Cameron University
Alumni Association. Carl J. Benton is
president and owner of Metro Building
Products, Inc. in Littleton, Colo. Ron D.
Caldwell lives in Granite and has been a
teacher for 10 years with the Oklahoma
Department of Corrections at Lakeside
School, Oklahoma State Reformatory.
He previously taught high school and vo-
tech courses in Arizona and Colorado
and on the college level at Cochise Col-
legein Arizonaand at Northwestern State
University in Alva. His stepdaughter,
Laura N. Flynn, is 21990 Cameron gradu-
ate. Dr. Rex J. Conners lives in Hunts-
ville, Ala. and is chief of small and disad-
vantaged business utilization for the U.S.
Army Missile Command and serves with
the Alabama National Guard. Heis a
veteran of the Vietnam and Persian Gulf
wars. Donna Anne Combs Dodson is
food service manager for the Simmons
Center in Duncan. Tony Gulley lives in
Chandler and is regional claims manager
for LaGere and Walkingstick Insurance
Agency. Harold McCann is an elemen-
tary school principal in Lawton. Bennie
Leo McCombs is president of Commer-
cial Real Estate Company and is active in



development, leasing, and management
specializing in shopping centers in a four-
state area. His wife, Mary Alice Flores
- McCombs, alsoattended Cameron. Glenn
Miller, an 8th grade social studies teacher
and junior high and senior high athletic
coach, has been named a teacher of the
month at Blanchard where he has taught
for 4 years. Before that he taught at Little
Axe for 6 years and Noble for 10 years.
Janet Smith resides in Tustin, Calif. In
addition to being an assistant professor of
voice at Chapman University, she is an
active contraito soloist and vocal lecturer
withengagements inLos Angeles, El Paso,
Houston, and Santa Fe. She hasserved as
an artist-in-residence for the Lawton Arts
and Humanities Council. Pamela A. West
lives in Chattanooga and is a 4th grade
teacher for Big Pasture Schools in
Randlett.

1972 - Rev. Billy J. Boles lives in Lawton
and is a minister for Church of the
Nazarene. Maj. William O. Bryant is
servingin the Army and lives in Kempner,
Texas. Franklin A, J. Burby lives in Ewa
Beach, Hawaii and is an accountant for
Media Associates in Honolulu. Kathy
Cooper Cacini lives in Yukon and is a
sales representative for TLC Travel Pro-
fessionals, Inc.in Oklahoma City. Patricia
Hicks Callison lives in Lawton and is a
licensed marriage and family therapist in
private practice and is a contract em-
ployee at Fort Sill Reynolds Hospital.
Her daughter, Rachel Hicks McDaniel is
a 1989 graduate of Cameron. Rev. Dr.
David L. Chilcote is director of adminis-
tration for Pittsburgh Leadership Foun-
dation in Pennsylvania. He recently re-
ceived an honorary doctor of humanities
degree. He was a gunnery instructor at
Fort Sill and retired from the Marine
Corps in 1975 after 20 years of service.
William 8. Cole III lives in Fort Worth
and is warehouse manager for ARA/
Cory Refreshment Services Robert B.
Dayton is vice president and auditor for
Brookhollow National Bank in Dallas.
He lives in Grand Prairie. Leo J. Dreith
resides in Tacoma, Wash. He is vice
president of the Seattle First National
Bank. Andy Eiermann lives in Madison,

Ala. and is a contract specialist/contract-
ing officer for the U.S. Army Missile
Command. Gregory Keith Fisher is living
inTowa Park, Texas. He is owner of K&K
Foods and serves as a school board mem-
ber. Jeffrey W. Fisher is general man-
ager and president of Cal Metals, Inc. in
Murfreesboro, Tenn. Col. A. Luis Flores
is with the Inter-American Defense Col-
lege at Ft. Lesley J. McNair, Washington,
D.C. Heis chiefof the external academics
coordination office. He lives in Fairfax,
Va. Gene Gage is pastor of Harris Memo-
rial Church in Austin, Texas. James W,

Gasaway is a manager and computer pro-

grammer analyst for the federal govern-
ment. He lives in Chesterfield, Mo.
Gaynelle Carley Gray has been named
Ms. Texas Senior for 1991. She was
selected from a field of 22 women and
represented Texas at the national compe-
tition in April in Atlantic City.  Jack
Grinovich is president of Jack Grinovich
and Associates, Inc., a medical personnel
recruiting company in Bethany. Donald
Hagmaier, aterritory manager for Ecolab,
Inc., livesin Edmond. James D. Hefner
resides in Mt, Vernon, Ill. and is pastor of
Dahlgren Community Chapel. Linda Ann
Joiner Holifield lives in Grapevine, Texas
where she is an elementary principal for
the Grapevine-Colleyville Independent
School District. Randy Marple is parks
and recreation director for the city of
Altus. He is a member of the board of
directors for Altus Great Plains Recre-
ation, Inc. and Altus All Sports Associa-
tion and is a deacon at First Baptist Church.
Sara Miller McFarland resides in Fort
Lewis, Wash. and isahomemaker. RoyE.
McPherson hasretired in Graham, Texas.
Joseph A. Monday lives in Spring Hill,
Fla. where he is a local veterans employ-
ment representative for Job Services of
Florida. He retired from the Army as a
lieutenant colonelin 1989 after 25 years of
service. Felix Rengel is self employed in
the exports business and lives in Colum-
bia, Md. Lawrence W, Robertsis aretired
Army major. He is president of House of
Frames, Inc., a picture framing business
and gallery in Montgomery, Ala. Eugene
D. Shelkett is a teacher at Eisenhower
Junior High in Lawton. He is vice presi-
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" dent of Professional Educators Associa-

tion of Lawton. His wife, Sherry Shelkett,
is a 1979 Cameron graduate. Kathleen
Stearns is a teacher of gifted education at
Bethany Middle School and coordinator
of the district gifted program for Bethany
Public Schools. She teaches an elective
space technology class and amateur radio
class for 7th and 8th graders. In 1988, she
placed second in the nation for young
astronaut lesson plans. In the summer of
1991, she was invited to teach two work-
shops on amateur radio in the classroom
at the Young Astronaut International
Conference in Washington, D.C. She has
had an article published in the ARRL
Educational Handbook; and in 1991, she
hosted the first Oklahoma "Ham Slam," a
hamfest for young people under 18 years
old. James F. Stegall Sr. is a real estate
broker, builder and developer for Remax
House of Brokers and Stegall Enterprises.
He retired from the Army as a major in
1978 and is living in Springfield, Mo.
Anmita A, Walls resides in Hale Center,
Texas and is a retired registered nurse.
Terry P. Wells lives in Moore and is sales
manger at Whitmire Distribution. Mary
A.White is aletter analyst for Larry Jones
International Ministries, Feed the Chil-
dren in OQklahoma City. Judy M. Wilder
resides in Rives, Tenn. and is a 4th grade
teacher at Hillcrest Elementary School in
Troy.

1973 - Robert L. Alger - lives in Glenpool
and is a design engineer for Center Line in
Tulsa. Irma J. Armagno is a R.N. and
C.N.O.R. for the Loma Linda Commu-
nity Hospital operating room. She livesin
Hesperia, Calif. and sometimes serves as
a traveling nurse. Barton K. Benson
resides in Alexander, Ark. and is a speci-
fication engineer for the Arkansas High-
way and Transportation Department. He
has received his bachelors in civil engi-
neering with honors and his masters in
civil engineering. He is a member of Tau
Beta Pi and Chi Epsilon. Thomas S.
Bentley Sr. is retired and lives in San
Antonio after careerswith the Army, Civil
Service and H&R Block. Marcy A.
Blackburn is an elementary school coun-
selor for the Lawton Public Schools. She
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has received her masters of education in
counseling. Roy A. Braatz is an assistant
development director and planned giving
counselor for Bethesda Lutheran Home
in Watertown, Wis. He has completed his
masters degree. Since graduation from
Cameron, he has lived in Fort Worth,
Hawaii, Nebraska and El Paso. He has
lived in Oconomowoc, Wis. for 4 years.
He invites his former classmates to stop
by when they are in Wisconsin. Sharon
Bradley is assistant nursing manager for
St.Luke’s Lutheran Hospital inSan Anto-
nio. William Carson is a self - employed
commercial writer and lives in Lawton.
Lance B. Catlin is a pilot for Continental
Airlines. He lives in Bel Air, Md. Jim K.
Clark is managing director for Lutcher
Theater for the Performing Arts in Or-
ange, Texas. Judy S. Davis resides in
Fletcher and is a teacher for the Lawton
Public Schools. Claudia Edwards is a
classroom teacher in Lawton. Sherrie M.
Flud has worked in education for 17 years
and is a 6th grade teacher in Eufaula. She
lives in Hanna. She s listedin Who’s Who
Among American Teachers andisa class-
room teachers officer. Edd Garrett is
news editor for the Skiatook Journal.
Vernon W. Gillespie Jr. is a retired lieu-
tenant colonel and lives in Dumfries, Va.
Jaree Gulley is a teacher in Chandler.
Tom Hankins lives in Tulsa and works as
a cost analyst for Public Service Company
of Oklahoma. Douglas R. Helzer is presi-
dent of Helzer Sales, Inc., a sales broker-
age company that sells packaging and
other products to bakeries. He lives in
Tacoma, Wash. Stephen M. Kardokus
lives in Noble and is the western region
residential sales representative for Okla-
homa Gas and Electric Company. Milton
D. King is a high school principal in
Skiatook. David Kobey is a retired licu-
tenant colonel and works as an investment
manager for Compulife, Inc. in Storrs,
Conn. Jock C. Lindsay is a colonel in the
Army and is stationed at The Pentagon.
He livesin Burke, Va. Chan Lofland lives
in Arlington, Va. and is president of
Lofland and Associates, Washington, D.C.
Dwight M. Meadors is a production em-
ployee at Goodyear in Lawton. His wife,
Rose Ann Fehring Meadors,isalsoa1973

Cameron graduate. They live in Elgin.
Jear! Meeks is a certified public account
and is an accounting manager with
Memorex-Telex Corporation in Tulsa.
Carol Linn Gallimore Murphy works as
chief of the data management division for
the Air Force in San Antonio. Ella Mildred
Murrell lives in Altus and is a retired
Department of Human Services social
worker and supervisor. James A, Myers
Jr. is living in Fredericksburg, Pa. Lisa
Dunn Portwood resides in Norman and is
director of the instructional services cen-
ter at the University of Oklahoma. James
J. Powell is a trooper for the Oklahoma
Highway Patrol. He lives in Hooker.
Errol C. Pratt lives in Clinton, Md. and is
an attorney with the firm of Albert Wynn
and Associates. Bobby Rich retired from
the Army as a lieutenant colonel and is
now a senior Army instructor at Georgia
Military College in Milledgeville, Ga.
Malcolm H. Roberts resides in Mounds
and is a supervisory air traffic controller
for the Federal Aviation Administration.
Debbie Huffine Rouse lives in Denison,
Texas and is an accountant and owner of
Bookkeeping Services of NorthTexas and
a partner in Arrangements Unlimited
Imports and Exports. Her husband,
Duane, is a former Cameron student.
Frederick S. Schenker is a senior analyst
for Pension Benefits and Guaranty Cor-
poration in Gaithersburg, Md. James C.
Sharp lives in Jamison, Pa. and is a re-
gional field consultant for Prudential In-
surance of America. Ronald S. Turneris
vice president of AGC & Associates. He
lives in Moore. Richard Adden Wagner
Sr. resides in Lexington, Ky. and is assis-
tant project manager of purchasing for
ToyotaMotor Manufacturing, U.S.A., Inc.
Lt. Col. Steven A. Waugh lives at Ft.
Meade, Md. and is a defense exchange
officer assigned to the office of weapons
proliferation policy, U.S. Department of
State, Washington, D. C,, as avpolitico-
military affairs officer in chemical/bio-
logical warfare issues. Michael Wells
Wheeler is head football coach and ath-
letic director for Shepton High School in
Plano, Texas. He is married to former
Cameronstudent Margaret Ann Henfling
Wheeler. C.H.Wyatt Jr.is president and

CEO of the First National Bank of Sayre.
1974 - Peter M. Bailey resides in Fairfax,
Va. and is director of field operations for
EG& G Dynatrend. Margaret A. Borden
is director of school nutrition services for
ARA Services. She lives in Webster,
Texas. Rev. Keith Bradley is director of
missions for Shasta Baptist Association in
Mt. Shasta, Calif. Frank R. Cannon Jr.
lives in Nicholasville, Ky. and is an instruc-
tor for Tri-State Semi-Driver Training,
Diana Crowell Capell is an application
consultantfor SSA inNew Hartford, Conn.
Daniel F. Carey is an airline captain for
USAir and lives in Jenks. Terry R.
Creque lives in Springfield, Va. and is a
program manager for Evaluation Re-
search Corporation. He retired from
military service in 1989, has completed his
masters degree in environmental biology
andis a Ph.D. candidate in environmental
biology and public policy. Dr. Daniel C.
Eischen is pastor of First Methodist
Church at Stroud. Vicki J. Elliott resides
in Brooklyn, N.Y. and is a management
consultant and senior manager. She has
articles published in Bankers magazine
and Bottomline. Debbie J. Fair lives in
Duncan and is an elementary teacher for
the Lawton PublicSchools. Derrell Fowler
is a partner in S&S Excavation, Inc., a
construction firm. He lives in Tecumseh.
Gary N. Grubb lives in Hudson, N.H. and
is a senior systems analyst for Dynamics
Research Corporation. Richard T.
Hammack is senior vice president and
financial consultant for Shearson Lehman
Brothers in Oakbrook Terrace, Ill. He
conducts financial and retirement plan-
ning workshops and seminars for Fortune
100 and Fortune 500 companies. In 1987
he was selected as Registered Represen-
tative of the Year by Registered Repre-
sentative magazine. Bill Jennings is a
service supervisor with Dowell-
Schlumberger in Antioch, Calif. His wifc,
Lawren Kay Thompson Jennings, is a
former Cameron student. Curtis D. John-
son, a retired military officer, lives in
Memphis, Tenn. He s a field representa-
tive for United Services Life Insurance
Companies. Rene Pitt Knox resides in
Carrollton, Texas and is a personal secre-

tary for Miller Consulting Service. Her
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husband, Paul, also attended Cameron.
He is a systems engineer for American
Legal System. Melissa Ann Livingston
. livesin Apache. Sheis a R.N.C. at South-
ern Plains Medical Center in Chickasha.
Her father, James C. Darnell, was a
Cameron student in the 40’s; and her son,
James B. Livingston is now an honors
student majoring in English at Cameron.
Dr. Ernest Lowden resides in Olathe,
Kan. and is chief of evaluation and stan-
dardization at Command and General
Staff College, Ft. Leavenworth. Clinton
F. Martin has retired from the military
and lives in Fernandina Beach, Fla. He
owns and operates Sun Group Properties.
Tim Martin is a subcontract administra-
tor for Loral Command and Control Sys-
tems in Colorado Springs,Colo. In addi-
tion, he is an entertainer and song writer.
John E. McClureis a programmer analyst
for First Interstate Bank in Chandler,
Ariz. Shirley Waller Meizo is a nursing
supervisor at St. Rose Dominican Hospi-
tal in Henderson, Nev. Richard B.
Monahan is a retired lieutenant colonel
and lives in West Germany. He is a
territory manager for Trans-European
Marketing, Michael F. Nevins is a busi-
ness development manager for Safety
Advisory Council in Dallas. Vicki
Plummer is a 6th grade teacher in Hollis
where she has taught for 16 years. She and
her husband, Harold, farm southeast of
Hollis. O’Neal Ridings has retired from
the military and lives in Russellville, Ark.
Charles P. Schell Jr. is a retired Army
major and lives in Harlem, Ga. He is
employed by the U.S. government as a
training specialist. Hal M. Sharpe Jr.isa
retired major and is living in Broken Ar-
row. He is employed as a system engineer
manager. Joseph E. Speare has retired
from the military and lives in Niceville,
Fla. Debra K. Brewczynski Thompson
lives in Lawton. She is a secretarial train-
ing instructor for Great Plains Area Vo-
Tech School. Nathan D. Tibbs is a com-
pliance industrial hygienist for the state of
Alaska Department of Labor. He resides
in Anchorage. Anthony Ventura is the
owner of an electronic photography busi-
ness in Rochester, N.Y. Jimmy Wagnon
is an assistant controller for DynCorp in

Fort Worth. Mary Martin West lives in
West Point, N.Y. where she is a teachers
assistant at West Point Elementary School.
Daniel W. White is a physical education
teacher in Lawton. He has been listed in
Who’s Who Among America’s Teachers.
Don T. York lives in Fairfax Station, Va.
and is a senior program manager for
CAE-Link Corporation.

1975 - Patrick Abrams is bereavement
director for Hospice Care, Inc. in Hous-
ton. Marvin Roger Adams Sr. is person-
nel manager for El Paso County in Colo-
rado Springs,Colo. He has retired from
the Army and serves as an adjunct profes-
sor at Regis University. After leaving
Cameron he received masters degrees in
human relations and public administra-
tion. Al Gary Alexander Jr.livesinLawton
andis western division engineering super-
intendent for Public Service Company of
Oklahoma. Lt. Col. Michael D. Blose is
stationed at Fort Sill. He is chief of the
weapons test division for the TEXCOM
fire support test directorate. Donna K.
Wilson Boyd lives in Frederick and works
at Great Plains Hospital as assistant di-
rector of education for Cache Public
Schools. Patricia Bray is principal for
Stony Point School. She lives in Marlow.
Charolette Brown is a music specialist for
Lincoln Elementary School in Lawton.
She is also a chairperson on the Arts in
Education Committee, assistant director
of the Lawton Children’s Choir and ac-
companist for Calvary Assembly of God
Church. Monika Roberts-Brown is an
instructor and counselor for Clover Park
Technical college in Tacoma, Wash. She
has received her masters in counseling
and is a member of the National Board of
Certified Counselors. Glenn E. Coffman
isretired and lives in Gilbert, Ariz. Debra
Ross Cuppyis living in Hallsville, Mo. and

. is employed by Boone Electric Coopera-

tive in Columbia as supervisor of cashiers,
connects and disconnects. Tom Downs is
asecond lieutenant and supervisor for the
Oklahoma Highway Patrol. He lives in
Lawton. Roy F. Dwyer Jr. resides in San
Antonio and is chief pilot for Four Star
International, Inc. Evelyn Jean Elderis a
biologist for the Corps of Engineers. She

lives ‘n Carmichael, Calif. Elaine M.
Erwin lives in San Francisco where she
works in medical sales and is also a regis-
tered nurse. Karen Gunter livesinTerral.
She is county administrator for Jefferson
County Department of Human Services
in Waurika. Bruce E. Harrison lives in
Lawton and is employed by the Frederick
Public Schools. He has also worked for
school systems in Houston, La Marque
and Galveston. Gerald Edwin Helms
lives in Oklahoma City. He has worked
for Southwestern Bell Telephone since
1968 and is now manager of detail equip-
ment engineering. Phyllis Hicks Hooper
is an elementary school counselor for the
Victoria, Texas Independent School Dis-
trict. She received her masters in guid-
ance and counselingeducation and is presi-
dent of LaBahia Counseling Association.
Robert Jackson Jr. lives in Duncan and is
loan officer and vice president of the
South Central Oklahoma Production
Credit Association. Anthony D. Kurtz
has retired from the Army where he was
studies and research coordinator for the
Training and Doctrine Command. He
received 22 commendation awards for
sustained superior performance in over
36 years of service. He is a fellow in the
American Association for Advancement
of Science. John Thomas Mahan retired
from the Armyas alieutenant colonel. He
lives in O’Fallon, Ill. and is senior systems
analyst and computer scientist for I-Net,
Inc. Dr. Mary J. Mande lives in Boulder,
Colo. and is director of research for the
Colorado Division of Criminal Justice.
Dr. John W. Mantooth is a retired Army
lieutenant colonel. Heis a certified public
accountant and is professor of accounting
at the University of Science and Arts of
Oklahoma at Chickasha. He hasreceived
his masters in business education and his
doctorate. Donna Dunegan McKenna
lives in Euless, Texas. She is a certified
public accountant and works as a division
controller for Electronic Data Systems in
Dallas. Judy Belle Johnson Murphylives
in Enterprise, Ala. where she is a tax
preparer for H&R Block. Walter D.
Murphy is a retired Air Force lieutenant
colonel. He lives in Newcomerstown,
Ohio and is president of Flyway, Inc. Alice
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G. Myers lives in Pratt, Kan. SheisaR.N.
and C.C.R.N. and works in the intensive
care unit of St. Joseph Medical Center in
Wichita. She received her bachelor of
nursing degree in May. Paul 1. Peterson
lives in Devol and works as project man-
ager for Telos Systems Group in Lawton.
JackL. Phillips hasbeen a certified public
accountant since 1978 practicing in Texas
and Oklahoma. Heislivingin Duncan and
is tax manager for Mack Energy Com-
pany. Johnnie E. Phillips has retired from
the Marine Corps and works part time for
the post office. He lives in Perkinston,
Miss. Alfred Pigg is retired and lives in
Lawton. Ali Rabbou lives in Alexandria,
Va. and is working temporarily as a mail
handler for the postal service. Ken Shelton
lives in Oklahoma City and is self- em-
ployed working with investments and in-
surance. Terry L. Simpson is superinten-
dent of the Pauls Valley Public Schools.
He is president elect of the Oklahoma
Association of School Administrators and
former president of Southwest Oklahoma
School Administrators Association. Gary
R. Smith is ateacher for the Lawton Public
Schools. Verna J. Bost Vaul lives in New-
port News, Va. and is director of religious
education at Ft. Eustis.

1976 - Klaus M. Adam is a staff engineer
for Kaman Corporation and livesin Killeen,
Texas. John Blair is a retired Army com-
mand sergeant major. He lives in Lawton
and is a driver’s license examiner for the
Oklahoma Department of Public Safety.
Monte Boyd resides in Lawton and is
general manager for Commercial Distrib-
uting, Inc. Richard Bryan lives in Cincin-
nati, Ohio and is director of marketing for
Jergens. Elizabeth G. Burnsis a chemistry
instructor and department head at
PocahontasHigh Schoolin Arkansas. Her
husband owns and operates the NAPA
Auto Parts Store in Pocahontas. They
have a 7-year-old son. Steven Chapman
lives in New York City and is a special
agent for the Federal Bureau of Investiga-
tion. James W. Cooper is a retired Army
major and lives in Oklahoma City. Clifford
F. Evans resides in Oklahoma City and is
adiagnosticsupport specialist for Beckman
Instr ents, Inc. Edward A. Goeas Il is

president and CEO of The Tarrance
Group, the largest Republican political
polling firm in the country. He lives in
Woodbridge, Va. Terral Shahan Graybill
is a classroom teacher in Muskogee. She
lived in Logan, Utah and Oak Park, IIL
before moving to Muskogee. Edward R.
Gwynn is an aero medical helicopter pilot
for Rocky Mountain Helicopter in Solon,
Towa. He retired from the Army in 1987
after 20 years of service. Walter Hartley
lives in Carrollton, Texas and is district
sales manager for Analog Devices. Rena
Henderson is a realtor for Remax Realty
Centre in Pittsburgh, Pa. and is a member
of the million dollar club of the Greater
Pittsburgh Board of Realtors. She has
received her masters in sociology. Wil-
liam A. Henry lives in Norman and is a
graduate teaching assistant at the Univer-
sity of Oklahoma. He is working toward
his doctoratein organizational communi-
cation. Norma Smith Hollingsworth is a
homemaker in Haysville, Kan. Judith A.
Ruland Hopkins resides in Binghamton,
N.Y. and works as a registered nurse for
UHS-Wilson Hospital in Johnson City.
Paula J. Johnson lives in Fairfax Station,
Va. andis an instructional assistant for the
Fairfax County PublicSchools. Col. Arthur
Skip Keating isstationed inKorea. He has
received his masters degree and has gradu-
ated from the Army War College. He will
become the plans officer for Combined
Forces Command and 8th Army in July.
LarryD. Kelley is an Army major and lives
inLenexa, Kan, He has received a masters
in criminal justice and a masters in busi-
ness administration. James L. Kluender
lives in Lansing, Kan. and is a financial
planner for IDS Financial Services, Inc.
Ross Kromer lives in Devol and is man-
ager of M&E Soil Service, Inc. Robert
McKechnie lives in North Little Rock,
Ark. and is a meteorologist for the Na-
tional Weather Service. Harvey L. Player
lives in Carlisle, Pa. and has completed his
masters degree. Dale A. Pollock is presi-
dent of Pollock Engine Service, Inc. in
Duncan. Richard L. Powell lives in
Manchester, Mo. and is a logistics man-
agement specialist for the Army Aviation
Systems Command. Marie E. Roath owns
Unique Designs in Lee’s Summit, Mo.

After graduating from Cameron, she was
director of RSVP for 3 years in Lawton
and worked for Park College as director of
corporate education for 10 years. Tracy
Garrett Privett is an epidemiology nurse
specialist for Presbyterian Hospitalin Okla-
homa City. Sarita Rollins is an occupa-
tional health nurse for General Motors
Corporation in Oklahoma City. Cynthia
C. Chapman Rose lives in Poteau and
teaches 3rd grade for Hodgen Public
Schools. Sheislistedin Who’s Who Among
American Teachers, is president of the
LeFlore County 4-H Leaders Council and
has been named 4-H leader of the year
three times. She has two children.
Jacqueline L. Scott resides in Owasso
and is employed by American Airlines as
amanager of Realtime Computer Opera-
tions in Tulsa. Teddie P. Serna is a ser-
geant with the Houston Police Depart-
ment in the auto theft division. Ronald J.
Theriot lives in Thibodaux, La. and works
for McDermott, Inc. as a quality control
inspector. HarryR. Tincher livesinLawton
and is self employed as a real estate ap-
praiser. Katherine Perkins Turner is a
major in the Air Force and lives in Colo-
rado Springs, Colo. Rev. Kent W. Wood is
pastor of the United Methodist Church of
Arnett. Dennis Woommavovah is a tribal
planner for the Delaware Tribe of West-
ern Oklahoma. He lives in Lawton.

1977 -Barry Benson isateacher and head
football coach for the Ringling Public
Schools. James E. Black retired from the
Army in 1980. He is a senior engineer for
facilities at Martin Marietta’s manned
space systems in New Orleans and lives in
Slidell. He has received his masters de-
gree in management. Dr. Michael W.
Bowers is associate dean of the college of
liberal arts and associate professor of the
department of political science at the
University of NevadainLas Vegas. Sallie
P. Cauchon resides in Falls Church, Va.
and is a coastal information specialist for
the office of ocean and coastal resource
management, National Oceanic and At-
mospheric Administration, U.S. Depart-
ment of Commerce in Washington, D.C.
Patricia A. Cheney is a registered nurse
working at Brea Community Hospital. She




lives in Quail Valley, Calif. Lynn S. Davis
works for the U.S. Department of Defense
as a computer programmer analyst. She
lives in Indianapolis. Marlene Denk lives
in Mesquite, Texas and is employed by
American Airlines’ SABRE Travel Infor-
mation Network as a product assurance
analyst. Cheryl Brown Drabek is a house-
wife and mother. She lives in Yukon.
Theodore R. Dunigan is a retired lisuten-
ant colonel. He lives in Kenner, La. and
works in administrative support at the
physical plant of Xavier University in New
Orleans. Janet L. Dyer lives in Marlow.
She is aregistered nurse and is divector of
professional and clinical services at Kim-
berly Quality Cars. Janie Lyile Evans
resides in Lawion and is an Mj“umci Fu-
gﬁigh mgmaw at Cameron ‘u nu ‘Sma
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Sharon Neasbitt is a counsel
Altus Middle School. Arland V. Perkins
lives in Edmond and is a municipal con-
sultant for employee and labor relations in
Del City. Darrell Lynn Robison is a
AW, representative for Local 1999 at
General Motors in Oklahoma City. Jean
Ford Rowe is a registered nurse and lives
in Oklahoma City. She recently resigned
from East Texas Medical Center to move
back to Oklahoma. Clinton Alture Sprauve
lives in Lawton. He is a life member of
Alpha Phi Alpha fraternity, president of
Top Hats Club and a mentor for the young
male mentoring program. Maj.Leon Siory
is a chief network manager at the Penta-
gon in Washington D.C. He lives in Alex-
andria, Va. Dale 8. Wood resides in
Lawton and is a graphics designer for
Halliburton Services.
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1978 -Shelton W. Alsupis an engineering
project manager for LTV Aerospace and
Defense Companyin the missiles division.
He lives in Arlington, Texas. Rebecca
McLaughlin Arnold lives in Finksburg,

Md. and is employed by the Maryland
Correctional Institution for Women as a
correctional officer. Vickie L. Butleris the
lead production coordinator in the instru-
mentation department of BJ Services, Inc.
She resides in Tomball, Texas. Thomas K.
Crow lives in Charlotte, N.C. and is minis-
ter of education and administration for the
First Baptist Church. He and hiswife of 19
years, Jackie, have 2 children. Anson W,
Derby lives in Greeley, Colo. and is assis-
tant golf pro for Highland Hills Golf
Course. Keith G. Dunlapis aretired Army
major. He lives in Corvallis, Ore. and is

studying mechanical engineering at Or-
egon State 1J niwwsﬁyg Kathleen Mmﬁé%
. . ;-

:ng hzgmz{'y at

£z ocl. Col. Gary
n lives in FY. Leavenworth, an,
Hf; is 2 l@M@W at the ﬁzrny War College.
Sharl Owen Hawlkins is communications
coordinator for Oklahoma Medical Re-
search Foundation in Oklahoma City,
Charles L. Hollingsworth is minister of
music and education for the Haysville
First Baptist Church in Kansas. Stan C,
Jones is administrator and managing part-
ner for WausauManor, 2 nursing home, in
Wausan, Wis. He hasreceived hismasters
in business administration. Jehn O. Long
lives in Littleton, Colo. He is staff engi-
neer for Martin Marietta Corporation.
Shirley A. McCurdyis aclassroom teacher
in Lawton. Paul E. McDowell Jr. resides
in Woodridge, 1Il. He isviceppresident and
controller for Tel-Private Communica-
tions. Julie Shelton McGeelivesinDuncan.
She works in Lawton as a supervisor for
the Oklahoma Department of Human
Services. She is a board member of the
Cameron University Black and Gold Club.

James A. Molledahlis retired from the Air
Force and livesin Altus. J. Douglas Perkins
lives in Guthrie and is a senior criminalist
and agent for the Oklahoma State Burcau
of Investigation. Lt. Col. Stephen B, Peth
is a program manager in sirategic defense
inifiative organization for the Army. He
lives in Burke, Va. Jacob M. Prince is
retired from the Armyand lives in Colum-
bus, Ga. Betty Whitney Robinette lives in
Yorktown, Va. and is quality engineer for
Rampart products for James River Cor-
poration. Gary M. Rose is mstructional
designer for Hughes Aircraft Company
and is currently managing training at the
General Motors Systems Engineering
C@m@zr inTroy, Mich. He has recetved his

sters in communication. Dr. James K.
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& rec mvm] his masters in religious edu-
ninMay. Brenda Kay Daubenspeck-
ich lives in Kingston with her husband,
Don, and two children. She is a prevention
coordinator for Community Children’s
Shelter and Youth Service Center in
Ardmore and enjoys rappelling and fish-
ing in her free time. She has received an
outstanding counselor award from the
Oklahoma Association of Youth Service.
Betty 5. Gordon Wasson is a remedial
reading feacher at Pioneer School in
Chickasha where she was named teacher
of the year in 1989. She has received her
masters ineducation and has taught for 14
years. Daniel Wayte is senior engineer of
test operations at Martin Marietta Missile
Systems in Orlando, Fla. Robert L. Wil-
liams is loss control manager for Citgo
Petroleum Corporation. He lives in
Owasso.

1979 - Fernando Amaton is a project
engineer for Hirel Connectors, Inc. He
lives in Fontana, Calif. Guillerms E.
Angula is an environment health consult-
ant for the state of Florida. He lives in
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Tampa. Catherine Stewart Bennett re-
sides in Rowlett, Texas and is employed
as a systems engineer for U.S. Life Sys-
tems CorporationinDallas. Linda Petree
Bennettisa 1st grade teacher at Burcham
Elementary in Weatherford. Allan P.
Benglen lives in Colonial Heights, Va.
and is a representative for Associated
Chemicals. Laurie Booras is an assistant
attorney general for the state of Colo-
rado. She livesin Denver. Jane Newman
Brown lives in Sykesville, Md. and is
employed as a service representative for
Baltimore Gas and Electric. For the past
three years, she has lived and worked in
Frankfurt, Germany. W. Ray Causeyis a
retired major and lives in Cumberland
City, Tenn, He is a high school guidance
counselor. Ralph M. Cook resides in
Dothan, Ala. He is a molding mainte-
nance technician for SonyMagnetic Prod-
ucts. Carol Ruth Craig lives in Moore
and works as a case consultant for the
Oklahoma Department of Human Ser-
vices. Joe Craig is a certified public
accountant and is employed as an inter-
nal revenue agent. He lives in Moore.
Shirley Lee Crouch lives in Carrollton,
Texas. She is an independent sales rep-
resentative for Allen Marketing. Donna
G.Crowisamarketingeducation teacher
and vocational department chairperson
for the Pampa, TexasIndependent School
district. She has received her masters
degree and has been named the District
8 New Marketing Teacher of the Year.
She has served as president of the Mar-
keting Educators of Texas, District 8 and
is a member of the PISD Imstructional
Leadership Team. Cindy Baden
Dickerson has taught for 11 years and is
a 3rd grade teacher for the Bartlesville
Public Schools. Jonnie Ward Dollinsis a
3rd grade teacher in Lawton. Cynthia D.
Elkinsis anelementary teacherin Lawton.
Rey A. Fernandez is a facilitics manager
for Army and Air Force exchange ser-
vices. He has been at RAF Lakenheath
U.S. Air Base for 3 years. Claire Coletto
Forbes lives in Cos Cob, Conn. Sheisa
staff registered nurse at Greenwich Hos-
pital. Sandra Guy is a chapter one read-
ing and math teacher at Southwest El-

entaryin Chickasha. Steven Hancock

has opened a law office in Norman and
has a general law practice with emphasis
on workers’ compensation law. He has
been a member of the Oklahoma Bar

Association since 1984, Rebecca L.
Hilderbrand lives in Lubbock, Texas. She
has a one-year-old daughter. Marilyn
Kaplan lives in Richardson, Texas and is
working on her doctorate in organization
theory. Michael D. LankfordlivesinIowa
City, Iowa and is a self-employed writer.
Rebecca Abbett Lawson is a bond under-
writer for Fireman’s Fund Insurance Com-
pany in San Antonio. Ralph E. Linck is
retired from the Army and is self em-
ployed as a paralegal. He is a veteran of
World War II, Korea and Viet Nam.
Cynthia Wood Logue lives near Geronimo
and is a 1st and 2nd grade teacher at
Faxon. Her husband, Wesley, is a former
Cameron student. He hasbeen employed
by Goodyear in Lawton for 12 years.
Deborah L. Maxwell lives in Mulvane,
Kan. She is a housewife and substitute
teacher for the Mulvane School District.
Kitty J. McCarver resides in Wapanucka
and is a secretary for the Oklahoma State
University Extension Service. Shirley A.
Milchesky lives in Lawton and is a guid-
ance counselor and EEQ advisor for the
Army. Barbara L. Molledahl is a staff
nurse at LaCrosse Lutheran Hospital in
Wisconsin. She has received her masters
inhumanresource developmentand man-
agement. Rodney W. Perkins is a major
in the Army and works as a systems auto-
mation officer. He is stationed at the
Pentagon and lives in Manassas, Va.
Charles Nix lives in Choctaw. He is a
territory manager for General Mills, Inc.
Kevin Pofter owns and operates a radio
station in Monmouth, Ill. Shirley L.
Rowland lives in Altus and teaches in the
Mangum Public Schools. Carolyn A.
Sharp is a family child care director at Ft.
Bliss. She lives in El Paso. Tommy Sims
is a lawyer practicing in Lawton. He also
races mini-sprint cars. Laura Wells
Suman is a branch manager for Kelly
Services. She resides in Texarkana, Ark.
Michelle Null Taylor is a teacher for the
Duncan Public Schools. Krimilda E.
Torres is employed asa clerk with the U.S
Postal Service in Springfield, Va. Gordon

Totty lives in Lewisville, Texas and is a
zeropower test engineering section man-
ager for SGS-Thomson Microelectron-
ics. Sharon K. Vaeth hastaught at Westfall
Elementary School for 2 years and has 12
years of teaching experience. Sheis head
of Westfall’s gifted and talented program
and was 1992 Westfall Elementary School
Teacher of the Year. She is pursuing a
doctoral degree and serves as a guest
speaker for the State Arts Council.
Deborah L. Vosler lives in Cheyenne,
Wyo. andis asecondary science teacher at
Cheyenne East High School. She has
received numerous honors including the
1992 Positively Cheyenne Award, 1990
Outstanding Biology Teacher of the Year
by the National Association of Biology
Teachers and finalist for the Presidential
Awardfor Excellencein Science and Math-
ematics Teaching. She is listed in Who'’s
Who Among American Teachers and has
been Wyoming’s representative to the
International Science and Engineering
Fair for 7 years. Brenda Purcell Weeks is
a 5th grade teacher at Riverside Elemen-
tary and lives in Yukon. She has been
named to Who’s Who Among American
Teachers. Jimmy A, Zinn is a vocal music
teacher at Duncan High School.

1980 - Ronald L. Anderson lives in Las
Vegas. Heisself employedin homeowner
association management and is an ad-
junct accounting professor at the Univer-
sity of Nevada and Community College of
Southern Nevada. He has received his
masters in business administration. Dr.
Charles E. Bengelives in Arlington, Texas.
He has participated in excavations at Ur,
Iraq; Temple of Herod, Palestine; and
Meggido, Palestine. He has been a guest
lecturer at the University of London. He
is employed by American Airlines as a
passenger services agent and interpreter
at DFW Airport. William A. Bentley Jr.
resides in Midlothian, Texas and is assis-
tant business manager of Baptist Stan-
dard in Dallas. Dorothy Binkley is a
caseworker for the gerontology day pro-
gram for Monroe County Community
Mental Health in Monroe, Mich. where
she has worked for 11 years. Sheena
Burden lives in Irving and works in Dallas
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as an auditor for Bankers Resource, Inc.
Cynthia D. Stitt Cameron is a staff regis-
tered nurse. for Rutgers University

HurtadoStudent Health Center. Shelives
" inSomerset, N.J. Diana Childs residesin
DesMoines, Iowa and works as a financial
assistant at Hospice of Central Iowa.
LaDonna F. Douglas lives in Oklahoma
City and is an attorney specializing in
aviation law. She works for the Federal
Aviation Administration. Debra L. Dove
lives in Albany, Calif. and is a registered
nurse and certified operating room nurse
with a specialty in surgical oncology. She
works at Samuel Merritt Hospitalin Oak-
land. Her husband, Richard, isaheart and
lung technician perfusionist. They have a
one-year-old daughter. Lynette Jernigan
Farrand is a minister of music for Praise
Assembly in Springfield, Mo. James
Gainey lives in Robert, La. and is an
operations specialist for Shell Offshore,
Inc. in New Orleans. Leslie Ann Carden
Gregg lives in Hermitage, Tenn. She has
worked for WSM, The Grand Ole Opry,
and The Nashville Network and now stays
at home with her two young daughters.
Donna F. Hanna is operations engineer
for E-Systems, Inc. in Garland, Texas but
expects to transfer soon within the com-
pany. She has received her masters in
computer science. Robert Wayne Ille
lives in Dallas and manages the Neiman
Marcus Beauty Salon at Northpark. He
has received the Presidential and
Director’s awards from Regis and em-
ployee of the month from Northpark Cen-
ter. Ronald Jackson is employed by
Texaco, Inc. in exploration research engi-
neering. He lives in Sugarland, Texas.
Shirley Macrides lives in Fountain, Colo.
and is a Sth grade teacher at Mesa El-
ementary. She hasreceived her mastersin
elementary education. Dr. Jean
McSweeney is an assistant professor at the
University of Texas at Austin. She re-
ceived a graduate fellowship at UT in
1989. Terry L. Moren lives in Burbank,
Calif. and is school improvement coordi-
nator for the Los Angeles Unified School
District. He has received, from a field of
122 finalists, the Los Angeles Music Cen-
ter BRAVO award for an educator who
promotes arts education. He is a 1992

administration graduate candidate. Ken-
neth A. Ott lives in Barstow, Calif. and is
site manager for General Dynamics Land
Systems. Arthur Patrick lives in Lawton
where he is general manger for Lawton
Communications and manager for KVRS-
FM and CellPage. John D. Ricketson
resides in Lawton. He is president and
principal broker of Gold Key Realty, Inc.
He is a past president and realtor of the
year for the Lawton Board of Realtors.
Lawrence J. Suffern lives in Henderson,
N.C. and is information systems consult-
ant for Contract Data Servicesin Raleigh.
Roxanne Johnson Tossie is owner of Trav-
eling Fine Art Gallery specializing in Af-
rican-American art, crafts and fashions.
She is also employed as job assistant
counselor for the Rights Association of
Panama. She hasreceived her masters in
administration. Danny L. Walling is a
retired major and is living in Tacoma,
Wash. James Waddell Jr. works for the
maintenance division for the Oklahoma
Department of Transportationin Duncan.
He lives in Lawton. William C. Webb Jr.
is a certified public accountant and owner
of his own firm. He has been awarded his
CEA in governmental accounting and
auditing, Helives in Emory, Texas. Mattie
Welchresidesin Junction City, Kan. where
she is an elementary principal for Geary
County Schools. Teresa Korpal Weyand
isalitigation specialist for Carroll, Burdick
and McDonough in San Francisco. She
lives in Alameda, Calif. Pamela Thomas
Worthington lives in Owens Crossroads,
Ala. and works as a systems analyst for
CAS, Inc. in Huntsville. Rita Lee
Worthington is a registercd nurse and
assistant obstetrics supervisor at
Comanche County Memorial Hospital in
Lawton. Maj.Leon N, Yates is a battalion
executive officer at Ft. Jackson, S.C. He
was promoted to major in March and was
selected for the resident command and
general staff officer’s course for the 1992
academic year He and his wife will move
to Ft. Leavenworth in June.

1981 - Walter D. Aldous is a retired
Army major and is living in Blackfoot,
Idaho. Linda K. Baker lives in Irving,
Texas and is office manager for Mobil
Polymers U.S., Inc. Carl Beene lives in

RioRancho,N.M. Heis atraining admin-
istrator for Martin Marietta. Ruby A.
Bishop has retired from the Oklahoma
Tax Commission where she worked in the
estate tax division as an auditor supervi-
sor. She lives in Mustang. Richie Bohlis
an independent petroleum landsman and
isliving in Edmond. Dr. Mitch Bowman is
an emergency physician and is living in
McKinney, Texas. He has been certified
for Board Certified Emergency Medicine
and Diplomate of the American Board of
Emergency Medicine. James H. Brooks
lives in Lawton and is employed by Civil
Service. Master Sgt. Dale Brown is sta-
tioned overseas with the Army’s 68th
Medical Group. Lynn W. Bryant is a
certified publicaccountant and has owned
her own accounting firm in Grapevine,
Texas since 1990. She lives in Fort Worth.
Irma Cantu lives in Lawton and is a
revenue officer for the Internal Revenue
Service. Wanda Crook has been selected
Velma-Alma’s 1991-92 Teacher of the
Year. After graduating from CU, she
taught kindergarten in the Graham schools
and operated a preschool before joining
the staff at Velma-Alma Elementary in
1988. Linda D. Crabtree is a teacher in
Sweeny, Texas. Shelivesin Lake Jackson.
Lori Daisley residesin Kent, Wash. and is
a registered nurse and critical care man-
ager for Auburn General Hospital. Dr.
Suanne M. Daves lives in Long Beach,
Calif. and is amedical doctor at UCIrvine
Medical Center. Thomas H. Faulk Jr.
graduated with a law degree from Florida
State University in May. He also has his
masters in business administration. Sha-
ron E. Garlington lives in Jacksonville,
Fla. and is a chemist and laboratory con-
sultant for the Florida Health and Reha-
bilitative Services, Water Certification De-
partment. Sheis listed in the 1992 Who's
Who Environmental Registry. Maj. Ira
R. Grupper is serving overseas with the
Army. Cynthia Flanagan Kanoi is a 5th
grade teacher at Palm Beach Day School
inPalm Beach, Fla. Alfred P. Klingenberg
lives in Muncie, Ind. He is a trooper with
the Indiana State Police. Robert K. Mar-
tin lives in Indianapolis. He is director of
the state cancer registry for the Indiana
State Department of Health and is a ma-
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jorinthe ArmyReserves. Susan McCann
isan elementaryschoolteacher in Lawton.
Sandra L. McGibboney is a registered
nurse at UAB Hospital in Birmingham,
Ala. Teresa C. Musgrove is a Kindergar-
ten teacher in Faxon. Susan Routh
Mamceisa2ndgrade teacher at Fisenhower
Elementary in Lawton. Dr. Randall L,
Railiffis a field station manger for Sandoz
Agro, Inc. in Greenville, Miss, His wife,
Susan Johnson Ratliff, is a former
Cameron student. E, Sherry Salazaris a
kindergarien teacher inLawton. Douglas
A, Schlumbohm lives in Huntsville, Ala.
and is a senior logistics engineer for Mar-
tin Marietta Technical Services, Inc. Dr.
Michael Curtis Shockley was board cer-
tified in obstetrics and gynecologyin 1991
and is assistant chief of the obstetrics and

i@achm in Law{r@n ‘*3
the 1992 Distmgmshﬁu .
Award., Harry Stone is 2 *}"z?fﬂ ff;;ﬁfg
specialist for the U.S. goverament. He
lives in Walkersville, Md. Brad H. Totten
is an international aa@@mﬁing clerk for
Halliburton Services in Duncan. Eric R.
Waldkoetter is a patent clerk for Mallory
Controls. He livesin Indianapolis. Karen
Collins Warner is a certified public ac-
countant and a tax manager for O, Chris-
topher Meyers, Inc. in Lawton, H. The-
mas Williard is an Army pilot at Ft. Hood,
Texas. William H. Wood has retired from
the Army and owns his own businesses.
He lives in Las Cruces, NM. Edward E.
Young lives in Sioux City, Iowa and is an
investment advisor for VALIC.

1982 - Geri Bankston resides in Alexan-
dria, Ala. and is a registered nurse. She
works as alabor and delivery charge nurse
at Northeast Alabama Regional Medical.
Michael F. Bodisch is a command ser-
geant major in the Army and is stationed
in Greece. He has received his masters of
education in human service delivery and
completed a certificate of advanced gradu-
ate studies in human resource education,
Sherry Watson Boland is a certified pub-

lic accountant and is employed by Union
Bank and Trust in Oklahoma City as a
loan review officer. She lives in Midwest
City. Betty Moffett Bolton lives in Palm
Springs, Calif. and is self employed as a
real estate broker. Rebecea L. Boschee is
ateacher at French Elementary in Beau-
mont, Texas, Sheisa captain in the Texas
National Guard serving as a personnel
officer. Faye A. Bradley has retired in

Fort Walton Beach, Fla. She is involved
with Habit for Humanity and is a member
of the selection and nurturing committee.
Dorothy Brown received the Health Pro-
fessional of the Year award for 1991, She
18 dmmiea education coordinator for
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Susan J.
V@ﬁ %hmg emy

isley 1s 2 major
inthe Washington Army National Guard.
HelivesinKent, Wash, Eva M. Denaldson
lives in Lakewood, Colo. and is an elec-
tronic equipment factory foreman for
UNICOR Federal Prison Industries.
Cynthia D, Firman is office manager of
Lincoln Villa Apartmentsin Lawton. Ann
M. Gerzel is a clinical nurse specialist in
psychiatric mental health nursing at
Tomah VAMC in Tomah, Wis. She lives
in Warrens. Phillip F. Goodrich is an E-
6 in the Navy and is living in Alameda,
Calif. R. Alan Gregory lives in Spring-
field, Va. He is an acquisition program
analyst in research, development and ac-
quisition for the assistant secretary of the
army at the Pentagon. Steve Groner lives
in Idabel and is a staff technical systems
analyst at the Weyerhaeuser Paper Millin
Valliant. He is a soccer and t-ball coach
and has served as president of the Idabel
Jaycees. He has been awarded the Okla-

homa Jaycee Governor’s Award and has
twice been named one of the Outstanding
Young Men in America. Dana Malone
Hatfield is an 8th grade teacher in Coyle.
She lives near Guthrie. Her husband,
Brad Hatfield, is also a 1982 Cameron
graduate. Ricky Lee Heavin has married
and is a captain in the Army stationed at
the Presidio. Kathy L. Ishcomer lives in
Altus and is a child welfare social worker
for the Oklahoma Department of Human
Services. Wilma Jones is teaching science
in the Mountain View-Gotebo school sys-
tem, Pairicia J. Kennedy vesides in
%/@Dd}a‘ﬁ/ﬂ Tmn Qh@i@ a guﬁdame@@ coun-

i ,_mm&ﬂi ﬂ:z:r 2@ years
was in charge of mf@ua@m wmﬂ
Lenhardt is a registered nurse amd works
in a medical office in Anchorage, Alaska.
David H. Leonard is an honor graduate of
the munitions systems specialist course in
the 3460th Technical Training Group at
Lowry Air Force Base, Colo. Sandea
Luginbill lives in Antlers and is a staff
registered nurse at Pushmataha Hospital,
Abe F. Marrero lives in Edmond and is a
graduate student in the biology psychol-
ogy Ph.D. program at the University of
Oklahoma Health Sciences Center. Wil-
liam Henry McBynum lives in San Anto-
nio and is a carrier for the U.S. Postal
Service. Kathryn Long O’Donald is living
in Altoona, Pa. where she works as a
C.R.N.P. at the family planning center of
Altoona Hospital. She recently com-
pleted the OB/GYN nurse practitioner
program and has received OB/G YN cer-
tification with NCC. Randy C. Palmer
resides in Lawton and is an Army aviator.
H. Peter Phillips is alogistics engineer for
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the U.S. government’s Army Aviation
Troop Command. He lives in Belleville,
Ill. Dr. Richard Purcell is specializing in
internal medicine in Springfield, Mo.
Elizabeth Purdy is a law student at the
University of Florida. She lives in
Gainesville. Elizabeth Richards lives in
Grandfield where she is a bus driver for
Rural Enterprises Community Action
Program and serves as a basic emergency
medical technician for Grandfield Ambu-
lance Service. Marcy Robinson Sessions
teaches 3rd grade in Amarillo, Texas.
Ronald K. Smith is atelecommunications
consultant for TelCon Associates and lives
in Overland Park, Kan. Kim Strom re-
sides in Tulsa and is section manager of
information systems at Citgo Petroleum
Corporation. Andrea N. Valdez has been
with the Oklahoma State Bureau of Inves-
tigationin the regional area laboratory for
the past two years. She is a serologist.
Charles W. Willingham lives in Mine
Hill, N.J. and is a social worker for Morris
County Youth Center. He has completed
his masters degree.

1983 - Capt. Michael D. Avery is serving
in the Army. He is living in Mililani,
Hawaii. Arthur L. Brown lives in Madill
where he is campus life director for Bap-
tist Children’s Home. Ralph E. Callen is
a quality assurance specialist of ammuni-
tion surveillance at the Army Ammuni-
tion Plant in McAlester. Sherry
Fotopoulosis aself-employed metalsmith
and sculptor and is living in San Antonio.
She has received her masters of fine arts.
Debra Funderburg lives in Stafford, Va.
and is an assistant bank manager for
Ameribanc Savings Bank in
Fredericksburg. NatalieD. Garry resides
in Springfield, Va. She is a nurse coordi-
nator for the Annandale ElderlyDay Care
Center of the Fairfax County Health De-
partment and is a clinical instructor at
Northern Virginia Community College.
She has been honored as Army Volunteer
of the Year and serves as a volunteer
instructor for the American Cancer Soci-
etyand AmericanHeart Association. Dara
McCartney Geeis ateacher forthe Lawton
Public Schools. James S. Hiller has
retired as a lieutenant colonel and lives in

Duncan. Vicky L. Hislop lives in Lake
Worth, Fla. and is a substitute teacher for
the West Palm Beach County Schools.
Gail Clark Hogan lives in Colorado
Springs and is an instructor at Colorado
Christian University. E.J. Jennings is a
retired lieutenant colonel and is self-em-
ployed as areal estate appraiser in Berea,
Ky. He was elected to the Conservation
District Board of Supervisors in 1990.
Dennis D. Jones is a pilot flying MD-80
aircraft for American Airlines. He lives in
Fort Worth, Texas. John A. Jurik lives in
Grand Prairie, Texas and works as a soft-
ware engineering specialist for LTV. His
wife, Cynthia Stone Jurik, is a 1982
Cameron graduate. Myango W. Jules
Kapuku resides in Richmond, Calif. He
is a mathematics instructor at Contra
Costa College. Dr. Angela Lee lives in
Dunwoody, Ga. and works with the At-
lanta Eye Surgery Group. Deborah J.
Levick lives in Lawton and is a claims
clerk at Reynolds Army Hospital. She is
a recipient of the Sooner Plains District
Award of Merit presented by the Black
Beaver Council of BoyScouts of America.
Dave Maddox s physical distribution man-
ager for Mervyn’sin Dallas. A member of
the golf team while at Cameron, he keeps
his golfing game competitive. He and his
wife and 4-year-old son live in Carrollton.
Larry Moore is a tool and die machinist
for Kato Spring of Georgia, Inc. He lives
in Auburn, Ga. Nedena Newman is a
registered nurse and works as an evening
shift supervisor for Hillcrest Medical Cen-
terin Tulsa. Deborah A, Nineis a teacher
in Roswell, N.\M. Paula J. Raney resides
in O’Fallon, Ill. and is a senior aviation
planner for Sverdrup Corporation. She
has received her masters in sociology.
Sophie Rockwell is a laboratory techni-
cian at Good Samaritan Regional Medi-
cal Center in Pottsville, Pa. She lives in
Ashland. Stephanie Sims Stobaugh is
self-employedin home building with S&S
Construction and is a salesfassociate with
Cliff Goodin Realtorsin Russellville, Ark.
Charles F. Storm is a teacher in
Grandfield. Carla J. Estep Suffern is an
English teacher at Kerr-Vance Academy
in Henderson, N.C. Soheila Kiani-Tabar
is self-employed as a senior claims exam-

iner in Sacramento, Calif. Sandra R.
Woodgett Taylor is a registered nurse at
GradyMemorial Hospitalin Atlanta. She
resides in Decatur, Ga. The Rev. Rick
Walden and his wife, Glenda, are Assem-
blies of God missionaries to the Philip-
pines. Theyhave been administrators and
teachers at the Mindanao Regional Bible
College of the Assemblies of God.

1984 - Howard Ashmore is an electronic
technician for F.A.A. in Bangor, Maine.
Sheila Cannon is an honors studentin the
University of Virginia school of nursing
masters program. She plans to graduate
this summer. She is a certified crisis
preventioninstructor, ACLS certified, and
a qualified psychiatric nurse and cardiac
nurse, PRN. Bruce E. Dickinson is re-
tired from the military. He completed his
masters in music education and was a
substitute teacher in Lawton for two years
before moving to Oak Harbor, Wash.
James A. Eberle is a medical technologist
at Mercy Hospital in Cedar Rapids, Iowa.
After graduation he taught high school
science onthe OmahaIndian Reservation
in Nebraska and in Shelby, Towa. He has
been amedical technologist for two years.
Denise McGee Ebersbach married in
February and is a department manager at
Dillard’s. She and her husband live in
Lawton. Laura L. Francis livesin Edmond
and is a director of home based services
for children. Russell Freeman is minister
of music at Wilmont Place Baptist Church
in Oklahoma City. Patrick J. Kennedy is
a retired Army chief warrant officer. He
lives in Woodlawn, Tenn. Dr. Dianne E.
Meradith LaFleur is a resident physician
at the University of Oklahoma. She lives
in Edmond. Maj. David K. Larson is
stationed at the U.S. Army Aviation Sys-
tems Command in St. Louis. He lives in
St. Charles, Mo. Stephen Leary lives in
Plano, Texas, and is a scene shop supervi-
sor at Southern Methodist University.
Deborah Martin is a 4th grade teacher at
Westside Christian School in Indianapo-
lis. She received the 1986-87 Outstanding
New Certified Employee award for the

Marietta City Schools in Atlanta, Ga.
Gregory E. McDonald passed the Texas
bar exam in November and is a briefing

_—




ﬁ—h

14 Alumnotes

h

attorney with the 11th District Court of
Appeals. Helivesin Olden, Texas. Diana
McMorris resides in Dallas and is em-
. ployed as a writer and editor for Nissan
Motor Acceptance Corporation in Irving.
Jerry E. Miller is an investigator for the
U.S. Department of Defense. He lives in
Springfield, Mo. Larry Neikirk is a qual-
ity control chemist for Neste Resins Cor-
poration. He livesin Winnfield, La. Debra
Lawson Parham resides in Fort Smith,
Ark. She is employed by the Arkansas
Department of Human Services, Division
of Children and Family Services as a
family service worker and child abuse and
neglect investigator. Capt. Edward P.
Pfeffer is serving overseas with the Army
as chief of pay and examination. Lori
Woodruff Smith lives in Edmond. Sheis
manager of financial reporting for C.R.
Anthony Company. Stephen W. Ward is
a certified public accountant and is a
partner with Sterett and Ward, C.P.A.’sin
Lawton. Kathleen Howell Wheeler is
working on her masters in speech pathol-
ogy and works as a substitute speech
pathologist for the Alhambra Unified
School District. She lives in Pasadena,
Calif. Janice Overstreet Wolfe has re-
ceived her masters in education and is an
adjunct instructor of American history,
psychology and law courses at Western
Oklahoma State College in Altus. She
livesin Frederick. F. Tom Zerzavy lives in
Broken Arrow and is a district represen-
tative for Nalco Chemical Company.

1985 - Tawny Allen is an adult protective
social worker for the state of Vermont.
She lives in Bristol, Vt. Raymond An-
thony is a cook in Jacksonville, Fla. He is
also a soccer player and coach. Derryl W.
Bell is a senior programmer and analyst
for United Health Care Corporation. He
lives in Hopkins, Minn. Maj. Lowell J.
Berry is an Army aviator and is living in
Sebastopol, Calif. Leslie R. Black works
as a senior manufacturing coordinator in
aerospace purchasing for McDonnell
Douglas in Long Beach, Calif. Harold J.
Brailey lives in San Antonio and is a rig
safety and training representative for
Zapata Off-Shore Company. He is a
_prisoner-of-war and missing-in-action ac-

tivist. He is active in the Veterans of
Foreign Wars and the International For-
get-Me-Not Association. Deslie J. Church
lives in Puyallup, Wash. She s a therapist
for a teenage boys’ ranch in Tacoma and
is completing a certification program in
school counseling. She has received her
masters in counseling. Elaine Crafton
has been living in Leavenworth, Kan. and
isrelocating to Alaskain June. She works
with drug and alcohol education for the
Alliance Against Family Violence.
Michael S. Cunningham is residing in
Madison, Ala. He is a logistics manage-
mentspecialist for the ArmyMissile Com-
mand at Redstone Arsenal. He has com-
pleted hismasters inbusiness administra-
tion and has served a two-year Depart-
ment of the Army internship. Susan
Dresel is a legal secretary for Brockett
and Lindemood and lives in Midland,
Texas. Mary Cucolo Flannery lives in
Moreno Valley, Calif. and is a logistics
manager at the Naval Warfare Assess-
ment Center. She hasal-year-old daugh-
ter. Dee A. Gauthier is a teacher at
MacArthur High School in Lawton. Jim
Geibel is employed as an auditor for the
General Accounting Office and lives in
Torrance, Calif. Raymeond Goure livesin
Lakewood, Colo. He is a technical staff
member at U.S. West Communications.
Cathy Gregory residesin Springfield, Va.
and is an infant educator in an early
intervention parent/child program at the
Daytime Development Center of the
Fairfax County Health Department. Mel
Hander lives in Denison, Texas and is an
engineer for Southwest Energy Control
Systems, Inc. Shirley Harkins is a sub-
stance abuse counselor for Wichita Falls
Community Mental Health and Mental
Retardation. Richard L. Harris is a
professional painting and decorating con-
tractor and is owner of Richard Harris
Painting and Decorating in Hyde Park,
N.Y. Capt. Wellington Y. Hom is serving
with the Army in Tacoma, Wash. Maj.
Benjamin J. Ivey is an assistant professor
of military science for the Army. He lives
in Clemson, S.C. Kathleen Smith Jack-
son resides in Edmond and is a commer-
cial artist. Albert C. Jacobs lives in Cedar
Hill, Texas. He is deputy director of Ellis

County Community Supervision and Cor-
rections Department. Rex Kennedy is
living in Sterling and is a livestock produc-
tion specialist for Farmland Industries,
Inc. Jana Lancaster lives in Fort Worth
and is a case processing officer for the
Texas Department of Criminal Justice.
Annette Landrum is a 6th grade teacher
for Warsaw Christian School in Warsaw,
Ind. John McCloud lives in Fort Worth
and is vice president of a software devel-
opment company. Juan Menchaca Jr. is
an Army recruiter in Peoria, Ill. M.C.
Mountford is asenior engineer for Martin
Marietta in Orlando, Fla. Kathy Kitchen
Ridley lives in Duncan and is owner of
Software by Design. Bruce Scott lives in
Lawton and is a computer graphics artist
and a fine arts artist. He is production
supervisor for LB&M Associates. Phyllis
Sims resides in Columbus, Ga. and is a
benefits assistant for W.C. Bradley Com-
pany. Leslie D. Snipes lives in Houston
and is in her second year at the South
Texas College of Law. Clifford G. Uranga
is a deputy warden for the Oklahoma
Department of Corrections and lives in
Edmond.

1986 - Paul J. Bacak is stationed at Fort
Sill. Darryl Baggs is a high school science
teacher at Chattanooga. He lives in
Randlett. Judy E. Bell is a disabled vet-
eran outreach specialist for the North
Carolina Employment Security commis-
sion. She lives in Smithfield, N.C. Helena
Berntsen works for Marriott at Cameron
University. Lisa Carson is a teacher at
CrosbyPark Elementaryin Lawton. James
Alan Cooper married in November and is
employed as a medical service representa-
tive by Glaxo Inc. in Wichita Falls. Calvin
D. Crawford lives in Lawton. He is a
wheat and hog farmer and a part-time tax
preparer for H&R Block. Brenda Weldon
Greenwood has been a social worker for
the Oklahoma Department of Human
Services for over 5 years. She lives in
Comanche. Timothy O. Jolly is serving in
the Army and lives in Leavenworth, Kan.
Dana Thompson Lee lives in Damascus,
Md. and s a paralegal for Marriott Corpo-
ration headquarters. She hasreceived her
paralegal certification.
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Glenn Files has been
. elected president and
chief executive officer
of the West Texas
UtilitiesCompany
headquartered ~in
Abilene;: Texas..: He
worked for sister com-
panies of WTU for 20
e years prior to joining
WTU in 1991. He also worked for Public
Service Company of Oklahoma. He'and
his wife, Linda, have 6 children.

Jeffrey J. Lintz is a weather forecaster for
the Air Force. He lives in Flushing, Mich.
Dane Mefford is a girls basketball coach
and secondary social studies teacher in
Duke. He has received his masters de-
gree. Prior to coming to Duke, he was a
coach at Newman College in Kansas and
at Panhandle State University. Anthony
P. Reece is a network specialist for Com-
puter People, Inc. in Southfield, Mich.
Steven Wayne Schraner is a teacher at
Woodland Hills Elementary in Lawton.
He has received his masters of education
degree. Shirley A. Stanleylives in DeKalb,
Ill. Sheis a registered nurse and student.
Sandy Trepka is ahousewife in Woodbury,
Minn. Kenny White is high school boys
basketball coach at Cement. Previously,
he coached at Eldorado and Boone.

1987 - Frank Blocker is a graphics and
software specialist for Coca-Cola Inter-
national. He lives in Canton, Ga. James
L. Botkin resides in Norman and is a
principal scientist for Applied Science As-
sociates. He is a team manager for in-
structional systems design at the F.AA.
Academy in Oklahoma City. He has a
masters in education. Darrel G. Cashisa
senior accountant for BancTec Inc. in
Dallas. Michelle Miller Galaz was mar-
ried in December and lives in Bakersfield,
Calif. She is a store manger at Woman’s
World. Robert Hale married Cameron
student Valerie Coney in February. Heis
employedwith Aero Crop, Inc.in Temple.
Mary K. Lawler is a certificd respiratory
therapy technician at North Central Bap-
tist Hospital in San Antonio. Janice Lee
is teacher of gifted and talented and Title

I math students at Cyril Elementary
School. Diane K. Lutton is a certified
public accountant and works for Waste
Management, Inc. as a tax accountant.
She livesin Naperville, Ill. Capt. Lafayette
W. Michael 11 is stationed overseas with
the Army. He is an automation manager.
Kurt Nelson lives in Plano, Texas and is
an insurance agent and owner of a Farm-
ers Insurance Group. Belinda Roan lives
in Yukon and is a contract administrator
at Tinker Air Force Base. She began her
college work at Cameron in 1967 and
returned 20 years later to graduate.
Ramona Seibert lives in Apache and is a
medical technician at Fort Sill. Richard
W. Smith is an attorney with Benson and
Annett in Watonga. Roger Stringer is a
football and track coach and teaches driv-
ers education at Lawton High School.
Beverly Ann Taylor is a 6th grade teacher
at Memorial Elementary in Chandler.
Linette Whaley has taught in the
Comanche schools for 5 years and is now
teaching Ist grade at Liberty Elementary
in Comanche. Rena S. White works as a
territory manager for Precision Biomedi-
cal selling medical technology productsin
interventional cardiology, radiology and
critical care medicine. She has received
the company’s highest honor, the Big
Hit award and has the highest increase
in sales for the corporate officesin Dallas.
Gretchen Widdig is a legal intern for the
attorney general of Oklahoma. She gradu-
ated from the University of Tulsa Law
SchoolinMay. Beverley R. Williams lives
in Converse, Texas and is a computer
systems analyst at Randolph Air Force
Base. Brenda Bryning Wreford received
her masters in business administration in
May and is living in Monte Vista, Colo.
Her husband, David Wreford, is a 1986
Cameron graduate. Tim York has been
named assistant vice president at Okla-
homa National Bank of Duncan. He has
completed the OBA Installment Lending
School.
7

1988 - Vernon C. Bloomfield lives in
Logan, Utahandisasocial studies teacher.
Stacey Cheak lives in Tampa, Fla. She is
a certified public accountant and is a
scnior systems consultant with Arthur

Anderson and Company. She has a mas-
ters in accounting. Moe Farivar is a
simulator engineer for Northwest Aero-
space Training, which provides flight train-
ing for pilots of major airlines. He livesin
Eagan, Minn. Michael J. Garland Jr. is
an electrical engineer for C. H. Guernsey
and Company in Oklahoma City. He was
recently certified as an engineer intern.
Kristi Hertzler lives in Las Vegas, Nev.
and is an admissions representative for
The Learning Center, a business and com-
puter school. She has her masters in
educational technology. Ranny Meservy,
aLawton fire fighter, was honored as Fire
Fighter of the Month for February.
Sunni Nichols Stringer is a teacher at
Eisenhower Elementary School in Lawton.
Randy Dean Swain is ateacher and coach
for United Independent School Districtin
Laredo, Texas. Heis a 7th grade football,
basketball and track coach and assists
with United varsity football. His wife,
Deborah, is a former Cameron student.
Christopher Wood is a graduate film stu-
dent at CaliforniaInstitute ofthe Arts. He
lives in Newhall, Calif.

1989 - John A. Alexander resides in
Gallup, N.M. and is business manager of
the Manuelito Navajo Children’s Home.
Leslie Bridges is working in the finance,
compliance and data processing depart-
ment of Oklahoma National Bank of
Duncan. Stephanie Scott Collins was
married in April. She was an administra-
tive assistant at New Directionsin Lawton
before moving to Carrollton, Texas. Kim-
berly Litia Gilbert is a first licutenant
assigned as shop officer for the Ist Main-
tenance Company at Ft. Riley, Kan. Butch
Green has been promoted to assistant vice
president of consumer lending at Citizens
Bank in Lawton. Kenneth W. Hill is a
graduate assistant for campus recreation
at OSU where he is working toward a
graduate degree in health, physical edu-
cation and leisure administration. Heisa
certified recreational sports specialist.
Betty M. Miller is teaching at
Crosstimbers Elementary Schoolin Noble
and will be working toward her masters at
OU this summer. Karee Presgrove is
teaching 1st grade at Liberty Elementary




in Comanche where she has taught for
three years. Rebecca Howard Truitt
married this last year. She has taught
kindergarten for three years and is attend-
ing graduate school. She lives in Semi-
nole, Texas. Susan A. Versteeg is a social
worker for the department of corrections
in Guam. She is working toward a masters
in guidance and counseling. Victor
Walczak lives in Toney, Ala. and plans to
attend Cumberland School of Law at
Samford University. Jodi Whorton is a
junior high and high school special educa-
tion teacher in Hollis. Keller H, Wilson
lives in Clinton, Miss. and has been pro-
moted to senior training specialist for
Mississippi Power and Light Company.
His wife, Tal Y. Wilson, is also a Cameron
graduate.

1990 - Kay L. Bateman is teaching Span-
ish at Chickasha High School. She lives
near Marlow and owns and operates an
Arabian stud farm. Keith Bell is head
football coach and history teacher for the
Mountain View-Gotebo Schools. R. Ed-
ward Blodgett has married and lives in
Norman. He and his wife are both attend-
ing law school at OU. Charlotte Dryman
Bradford is living in Tylertown, Miss. and
is a student at SLU. Stacy Lynn Brown is
pursuing her masters inbehavior sciences.
She is an elementary school teacher in
Lawton and is co-sponsor of the Lincoln
Stars Dance Team. She hasbeenselected
the 1992 Miss Lawton. Michael L. Church
is teaching math and physical education
and coaching basketball in the Clover
Park School District in Tacoma, Wash.
He and his wife, Deslie, also a Cameron
graduate, live in Puyallup. Thomas Curran
lives in Midlothian, Va. and is employed
by LB&M Associates as a program man-
ager. Brenda Dallyis teaching English for
the Mountain View-Gotebo Schools.
Darla K. Davis is teaching pre-school at
Ninnekah. She livesin Chickasha. Dwight
Hankins is employed by the Eldorado
Schools as vocational agriculture teacher
and is a sponsor for Future Farmers of
America. He is also a volunteer fireman
for the Eldorado Fire Department. Cheryl
Hill is a 1st grade teacher in Snyder.
Rodney Hutcheson is teaching 5th grade

at Walters Elementary School. Belinda
Josey is a 3rd grade teacher at Cyril El-
ementary School. Milton Lofton is a
retired sergeant first class. He lives in
Lawton and isemployed at Fort Sill. Jackie
McGolden, 1st grade teacher at Elgin, has
been named Elgin’s 1992 Teacher of the
Year. She has taught for six years. Jerry
Don Moore has married and is employed
with the Oklahoma Publishing Company.
Ricky Patterson is manager for the
Marlow Farmers Cooperative. Lorraine
M. Perry is specializing in adult, child and
adolescent therapy and individual and
group counseling at Briarwood Counsel-
ing Center in Lawton. Amy Fields
Rittenhouse married in March. She is a
teacher at Eisenhower Elementary School
in Lawton and at Storey & Barton School
of Dance. Lonnie G. Royal livesin Lawton.
He is an emergency medical technician
for the Air Force Reserves and is listed on
the National Registry of Emergency Medi-
cal Technicians. Bettilon Bryce Stover
married 1991 Cameron graduate Charles
Stover last summer. She has been a 4th
grade teacher in Dumas, Texas. Kelly
Thomas has been an artist-in-residence in
Lawton working with elementary, junior
high and mentally handicapped students.
She has also worked with community the-
aters in Oklahoma, Texas, Kansas and
New Hampshire. Carol Walker is a com-
puter teacher at Granite High School.
Charles P. White IV is a junior high coach
for football, basketball and baseball and
teaches physical education in the Walters
Middle School. Dell Willatt lives over-
seas and is a plans and programs manage-
ment assistant for the Army.

1991 - Faye Howell Banks and Allan
Banks were married in December. They
are living in Colorado. Paula R. Belcher
was recently promoted to director of
children’s activities at the Simmons Cen-
terin Duncan. PamelaT. Benskin is living
in Lawton. She plans to attend graduate
school. Nancy A. Blissitt is social and
leisure services director for youth services
at Fort Sill. Her husband, Carl, is attend-
ing Cameron and they live in Lawton. Jo
A. Bonner lives in Lawton and is office
assistant for The Ostrich News. She plans

to work toward a masters degree. Misty
Keith Cefalu was married in December.
She and her husband, Kelly, a former
Cameron student, live in Duncan. She is
an elementary school teacher and he is a
computer programmer and analyst.
Vanessa Champion is a lead teacher for
Comanche County Memorial Hospital,
Rainbow Station. She lives in Devol.
Patti J. Clift lives in Duncan and is an
associate accountant for Halliburton En-
ergy Services Group. Julie Cooke teaches
5th grade at Waurika Elementary School.
She livesin Duncan. Chris Coxis pageant
production director for the WichitaMoun-
tains Easter Pageant and is active in com-
munity theater. Sue Eberhardt is teach-
ing English at Comanche High School.
Dawn M. Edmonson is a staff accountant
for KochIndustries in Wichita, Kan. Carla
Ervin has joined the Army for a six-year
enlistment. Shel Fountain is attending
graduate school at Southwest Texas State
University in San Marcos. Malinda L.
Giles is a teacher at Wetzel Elementary
school in Baumholder, Germany. Kevin
Gilpatrick is band director at Healdton
High School. Audra Hale is the Okla-
homa Parents As Teachers program co-
ordinatorin Duncan. AmyScheffler Hamit
and Johnnie D. Hamit were married in
March. Amy is employed in the account-
ing office of Halliburton Services in
Duncan. Johnnie is a purchasing agent at
Anderson-Fletcher-Livingstonin Lawton.
Kerri R. Woods Helsel married in Octo-
ber. She is employed as areporter for The
Lawton Constitution. Steven L. Hooper
married in December. He is living in
Oklahoma City and is pursuing a masters
in speech science. Deatra J. Bortell
Huckabay s living in Snyder. She plansto
work toward her masters. Randall
Kendrix was married in December and is
attending Southwestern Baptist Theologi-
cal Seminary in Fort Worth. Timethy N.
Laughy is a mental health technician at
Great Plains Hospital in Lawton. His
wife, Pamela, is a Cameron student.
Omaira Z.Lindsay Lee married in Febru-
ary. She and her husband, J ared, are
living in Vallejo, Calif. where he is serving
in the Navy. Jerry D. Lemons will be
attending medical school in the fall. Sha-



ron E. Lincoln is a computer operator at
Fort Sill. Donna Martinislivingin Lawton
and plans to become an elementary
teacher. Jana M. Paradis is living in
Mililani, Hawaii and plans to pursue her
masters degree. Her husband, Shawn, is
aformer Cameron student. LarryJ. Reed
is the agriculture education instructor for
the Comanche Schools. Michael L. Roark
is program director for the East Dallas
YMCA. Heresides in Arlington. John J.
Romano is living in Lawton and is main-
tenance and operations coordinator for
Public Service Company of Oklahoma,
Comanche power station. Sandra Rowell
lives in Lawton and is an English teacher
and yearbook sponsor at Apache High
School. Sheila Rulison is teaching 9th
and 11th grade English at Kaiserslautern
American High School in Germany.
Marilyn Scheinker lives in Phoenix, Ariz.
and is working at Good Samaritan Re-

gional Medical Center as an oncology
nurse. Arne 8. Seeger is living in Okla-
homa City and is restaurant manager for
Wryatt’s Cafeteria in Edmond.

Todd Simmons was a featured vocal solo-
ist with the Lawton Philharmonic Orches-
tra in the fall of 1991. He performed as
winner of the Lawton Philharmonic Young

Artist Competition. He is pursuing gradu-
ate studies at Indiana University where
he is an associate instructor. Donald D.
Smith is assistant chief of personnel uti-
lization for the Air Force in Keflavik,
Iceland. Robin L. Emanuel Smith plans
to be a physical education teacher in
upstate New York. Harold A, Thacker
Jr.is a warrant officer in the Army. He is
a target acquisition radar technician at
Fort Sill. Thomas W.Weston Jr. works as
a lab technician for Stim-Lab in Duncan.
Mona L. White is attending graduate
school at Cameron. Wayne R. Wilson
was married in December, He is attend-
ing graduate school at the University of
Illinois. Benjamin Wright Jr. is a main-
tenance officer at Fort Sill. Sherry A.
Franks Zawicki was married in February
to Cameron student Michael Zawicki Jr.
Sheis employed at Halliburtonin Duncan.

CU scholarship to honor McKinzey

The English department at Cameron
University has established the Jo Meece
McKinzey Memorial Award in honor of
the retired professor emerita who died
April 6.

McKinzey taught English at Cameron
from 1965 until retirement in 1976.

The award is to be given to a Cameron

English major or a graduating high
school student who plans to major in
English at Cameron. The recipient will
be chosen based on academic achieve-
ment, spirit and leadership.
Nominations from Cameron English
faculty or from high schools should be
submitted by March 1 each year and

sent to the English Department
Scholarship Committee at Cameron.
Contributions in memory of McKinzey
can be made payable to the Cameron
University Foundation and mailed to
CU Foundation, 2800 West Gore,
Lawton, OK, 73505.

Membership dues

If you have not paid your dues for the 1992-93 membership year, you can keep your membership current by mailing a check to the Cameron
Alumni Office, 2800 West Gore, Lawton, OK 73505, payable to CUAA. Annual dues are $20 and life memberships are $200. Annual member-
ships expire as of Sept. 30 each year. Payments received after June 1 will run through Sept. 30 of the following year. Only paid members and
new graduates who have a one-year complimentary membership receive each of the quarterly editions of Cameron Today.
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The $1,000 scholarshxp was established to
reward deaﬁmng junior-and senior stu-
dents at ‘Cameron on the ba51s of aca-

id, "Taking. difficult

one of my life’s greatest challenges.”

Honors Mutlc has' reccwed mcludc be-

ded the 1992-

cxchange student in:

-course work in a language quite different
from my natlvc Serbo-Croatian hasbeen

Mark Your Calendars Now!

HOMECOMING 1992 EVENTS

Friday, September 25, 1992 - Cameron University
Alumni Association Annual Benefit Golf Tournament.

Saturday, September 26, 1992 - Reunions, parade,
barbecue, football game, and distinguished alumni recogni-
tion. Reunions will include the annual CSSA reunion and
Classes of 1942-46 reunion with special recognition for the
Class of 1942 on their 50th Anniversary.

ALUMNI T-SHIRT ORDER FORM

Shirts may be purchased at the CU Alumni Office, Admin. Bldg, Rm 145; or mail
form to CU Alumni Office, 2800 W. Gore, Lawton, Ok 73505.

$10.00 - M, L, XL  $11.00 - XXL

plus $2.00 shipping/handling

#Shirts __ @ $10.00ea #___ @ $11.00 ea
Size: M L XL XXL
Color: Black White

Add $2.00 postage per shirt if to be mailed

White or Black Cotton-Poly Blend

with Black and Gold Design Total Enclosed $

. Make check payable to CUAA

Mail to: Name

Address
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The Cameron University Alumni Association
is offering a beautiful customized frame for
displaying and preserving your diploma.

Features acid free materials Price: $49.95 + tax

-Framed behind glass in a 14" x 16" gold metal frame.
-Double matted in black silk top mat & gold bottom mat.
-Beveled CU gold lettering.

-Color photo of entry to Cameron included or you can
substitute your own photo in oval cutout.

-Ready to hang.

-Standard frame fits 11" x 8 1/2" diploma. Special orders
are available for different sized diplomas. (The mat will
be adjusted; overall size of frame will remain the same)
Allow 2-3 weeks for special orders.

-Instructions included for inserting your diploma.

-Available in the Cameron Alumni Office, Administration
Bldg, Rm 145; or orders can be mailed for an additional
$12 charge. Framed under plexiglass when mailed.
Allow 2-3 weeks for mailing.

-For questions or credit card phone orders, call
(405)581-2988.

DIPLOMA FRAME ORDER FORM

Bring by the Cameron Alumni Office, Administration Building, Room 145; or for orders to be mailed, send
to Cameron Alumni Office, 2800 West Gore, Lawton, OK 73505.

# Frames @$53.70......... $ Check or money order payable to CUAA
(includes sales tax) Charge to VISA Mastercard
Add $12 per frame if to be $ Card #
mailed--allow 2-3 wks for mailing. Expiration Date
TOTAL $ Signature
Name
Address
Phone_( )

Indicate size of diploma if not 11" x 8 1/2"
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LET US KNOW if you have a change of address, a new name, or news you would like to share in Alumnotes.
Send to: Cameron University Alumni Office, 2800 West Gore, Lawton, OK 73505

Social Security # Name

Maiden Name if applicable

Address

Phone (bome): (work):

Grad Yr(s) or Yrs Attended Major

Relationship to Cameron if you did not attend

News for Alumnotes:

Moving ?

If you change addresses or if this newsletter reaches a relative of
the addressee, we would appreciate an address for our files. Help
us keep in touch so that you don’t become a statistic on the "Lost
Alumni" list.
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